BID ADVERTISEMENT

ESCANABA AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS PERFORMANCE CONTRACT 


Sealed proposals for a performance contract on a design-build basis for Escanaba Area Public Schools facilities will be received at the administration office 1500 Ludington Street Escanaba, MI 49829 until 2:00 P.M., local time, May 27, 2022.  

Bids will be opened publicly at: 2:00 p.m. May 27, 2022 at the administration office.  NO ELECTRONIC SUBMISSIONS.  LATE BIDS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.

A mandatory, pre-bid meeting will be held virtually on May 02, 2022 at 11:00 A.M. (EST). Interested parties should contact Scott Peterson at speterson@eskymos.com or (906) 786-4661 for a link.

The Request for Proposals, including specifications, may be examined at the following:

· 1500 Ludington Street Escanaba, MI 49829
· Sigma.michigan.gov 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]www.eskymos.com

Copies of the RFP may also be obtained via email by contacting Scott Peterson at speterson@eskymos.com or (906) 786-4661.

Bidders shall comply with various Federal, State and Local Laws. All bids must be accompanied by a certified check equal to 5% of the total bid sum.

Bidders shall furnish a sworn and notarized familial disclosure statement disclosing any familial relationship that exists between the Owner or any employee of the bidder and any member of the school board or superintendent.

All proposals shall be made in accordance with the RFP. The right is reserved by the Owner to accept any proposal and to waive informalities in bidding when it is deemed to be in the interest of the project.


ESCANABA AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Coby Fletcher, Superintendent of Schools
